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THE POVIAT STAROSTY IN WOŁOMIN


The British ambassador in pre-war Poland, Lord Edgar Vincent D'Abernon called Battle of Warsaw in the title of his book "the eighteenth decisive battle in the history of the world."

In one article he wrote: "Contemporary history of civilization knows few events having significance greater than the battle of Warsaw in 1920. And does not know even one that would be less appreciated ... If the battle of Warsaw ended with the victory of the Bolsheviks, there would be a turning point in the history of Europe, there is no doubt that with the fall of Warsaw, Central Europe would be open to communist propaganda and the Soviet invasion ... The task of political writers is to explain to European public opinion that Polish people saved Poland in 1920. "
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